

Education for Service

CENTRAL MISSOURI STATE TEACHERS COLLEGE

WARRENSBURG, MO.

May 5, 1941

Dear X-Mule:

The annual Mule Round-Up for old timers and under-graduate letter men will be held Friday night, May 16. The date is set for Friday night so that old members may attend the annual dance sponsored by the undergraduate "W" club. This party will follow the banquet. You may be interested in staying over and seeing the several new buildings that have been added to the campus. A short program is being planned and we know you will enjoy the evening if you can be present. Mark the date Friday night, May 16, at 7 o'clock P. M. and we are hoping you will be able to attend. The tax is 1.00. The meal is free to under-graduates. If you can not get here and have not received your celluloid "W" card, which is a permanent pass to all games, please advise us and we shall be glad to send it to you. Please pass the word along--some are always overlooked.

Hoping to see you on May 18, I am

Sincerely,

Carl D. Voltmer

Athletic Director